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Ref: 4259/BIA 8" April 2022
4259 - Acorn House P

Basement Impact Assessment
Dear Katie,

| have consulted the specialist Civil's team who prepared the Basement Impact Assessment
(BIA) and they have confirmed that a reduction in the proposed basement depth will not
adversely impact the BIA, titled: 4259_BIA Acorn House_BIA_rev03 and issued
11/08/12/2020.

We trust the above provides the information you require and look forward to hearing from
you.
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